
 
 

 
Base Meeting Minutes 23 Oct 2010 

1515- Meeting called to order by Base Commander Steve Bell.  Meeting held at Base 
 headquarters. Invocation by Chaplain Ray Fritz. Pledge of Allegiance. Tolling 
 of the boats preceded by display of Throw displaying all US Submarines that have 
 been lost. Introduction of members present, 20 in attendance. 
 
 Special Presentations.  Induction into Holland Club for Winborne Springs, also 
 Attaboy Awards presented by Commander Steve Bell to Glenn Harris, Jack Jeffries 
 Glenna and Mike Hubbell, Dale Moses, Paul and Sandra Myers and Rick Petitt. 
 
 Reading of previous meeting minutes, approved and seconded as read 
 
 Reading of Treasurers report by Secretary Jack Jeffries $3200.98 in bank, $238.50 
 in Memorial Fund, $940.30 in Kap(SS)4Kid(SS) fund. $2022.18 funds available. Approved 
 and seconded as read. 
 
 Old Business- Discussed ways of raising funds for the USSVI Scholarship Fund. Suggestion 
 made to collect aluminum cans from members to be turned in at meetings to Jim Halbert, 
 Cans would then be accumulated and cashed in with funds to be sent to National. Also 
 a motion was made to raise the cost of meals at meeting by one dollar with the extra dollar 
 to be added to the Scholarship Fund. Motion approved and seconded. Motion made and  
 seconded to purchase 2 Living Memorial Bibles, one Catholic and one Protestant  version 
 These are to be presented to the family of  base members that have passed on.  Supply to 
 be replenished as used.  Chaplain Ray Fritz to retain possession of them. 

 
New Business.  None. 
 
Good of the Order- Displayed KAP(SS)4KID(SS) banner that was purchased by base. 
Banner to be displayed on stand manufactured for it.  Stand also to double as display 
stand for Lost Boat  display. Glenn Harris informed us about the parade 13 Nov in York. 
John Rupertus informed us of parade also Nov 13 at Winston Salem.  Report was  
given on Autism Walk. Base collected $1062.00 for this . Report given on the Base Cruise 
everyone made  it back safe and enjoyed it .  Plans to be made for one next year. Steve 
reminded members that dues, both Base and National is due before 1 Jan. Briefly touched 
on Pearl Harbor dinner scheduled for 4 Dec at Wilson NC.  District Commander spoke 
about 2011 National Convention as well as 2012 National Convention at Norfolk. 
Next meeting scheduled for 20 Nov at VFW Ft. Mill. 

1615-  Motion to adjourn, Benediction Ray Frit 
                                                                                                 Respectfully, 
                                                                                                    Jack Jeffries, Base Secretary 
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